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Hagemeyer, Jeremy

From: Hagemeyer, Jeremy
Sent: Thursday, May 31, 2007 9:52 AM
To: 'bwarden@familytel.com'
Cc: Hanneken, Lisa*; Mankin, Suzie; Meyer, David; Wandel, Joan
Subject: FamilyTel of Missouri, LLC  2006 Annual Report to the Missouri Public Service Commission

This email is to notify you that we have not received your revised annual report as requested in the previous 
deficiency email sent to you on 4/26/07. 

As stated in that email, the Missouri Public Service Commission’s rules within chapter 3 of 4 CSR 240 state 
that a utility company that receives a notice that deficiencies exist in the information provided in the annual 
report shall respond to that notice within 20 days or the utility company is subject to a penalty of $100 for 
each day that it is late in filing its response to the deficiency.

If you are in the process of sending the revision, have already done so or need assistance in the matter, 
please contact me immediately so that I can notate the information in your file to prevent further action from 
our General Counsel’s office. 

You must respond by June 11th, in order to prevent your file from being put into the deficiency process by the 
General Counsel’s office.

Please reference the following identification number when contacting the Missouri Public Service Commission 
concerning your report: BMAR-2007-1183 & 1184.

A COMPANY RESPONSE TO THE ABOVE DEFICIENCY IS REQUIRED.

Sincerely,

Jeremy Hagemeyer
Regulatory Auditor
Missouri Public Service Commission


